FI" ‘ Office of the Provost
FLORIDA INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY
August 29, 2023

Selcuk Uluagac

Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering
College of Engineering & Computing

Florida International University

Dear Professor Uluagac,

[ am pleased to inform you that I concur with the recommendation of the Faculty Senate
Honorary Degree and Awards Committee to recognize and honor you with the Faculty
Senate Award for Excellence in Excellence in Research.

This award recognizes your exceptional performance and provides a one-time $5,000
honorarium, an engraved award, and an FIU medal. The formal conferral of this award
will occur during the Faculty Convocation Awards Ceremony on Wednesday, October
18, 2023, from 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm. Details for a private reception with President Kenneth
Jessell and myself will follow shortly.

A member of the Faculty Convocation Committee will contact you in the upcoming
weeks with more details about these events. We congratulate you on this recognition by

your peers and significant achievement in your FIU career.

Sincerely,

Provost, Executive Vice President and COO

C: Heather Russell, Vice Provost, Faculty Leadership & Success
Noel Barengo, Interim Chair, Faculty Senate
John Volakis, Dean, College of Engineering & Computing
Deidra Hodges, Chair, Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering
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